Vyen. Ack port 1/5/09

No AV.

No Commis.

Jean Jewell

From:

Randy Lobb

Sent:

Tuesday, December 30, 2008 11:44 AM

To:

Jean Jewell

Subject:

FW: Idaho Power's Green Tags

Jean,

This appears to be a customer comment in the IPC-E-08-24 Green Tag case. Please include it in the case file.

Thanks

----Original Message----

From: Susan Herndon [mailto:hersusan@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, December 30, 2008 9:03 AM

To: Randy Lobb

Subject: Idaho Power's Green Tags

Idaho Power has been making news announcements about their practice of selling green tags. I will be working on January 15th, and am not able to attend that meeting. They said that PUC was looking for public comment.

I have a difficult time seeing why keeping the green tags "for the record" and presumably to attract investors, would be better than using the profits from the sale of the tags to keep power costs lower. It there are advantages, the Idaho Power spokesman failed to present them in the media presentations that I have heard. Absent the information that there is some advantage to consumers gained by NOT selling green tags, my input is: continue to sell them.

Thank you.

Susan Herndon 5800 N Glenborough Pl Boise, Idaho 83714 208-342-7975